
Dear Mr Jones, 
 
Thank you very much for your notification of the below proposed National Significant Infrastructure 
Project.  Having reviewed the applicants detailed consultation report and appendices and parts 42, 
47 and 48 of the Planning Act 2008 (as amended), and having been consulted by the applicant 
previously, we consider the applicant to have comprehensively complied with the relevant 
consultation requirements within the Planning Act 2008 and relevant guidance. 
 
We will consider providing our view on the merits of the proposal in due course and note we will be 
consulted on the application again if it accepted for Examination by yourselves.  However, the 
impacts to our borough would be minimal considering we would not directly be impacted by the 
proposed pipeline replacement. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Gerald 
 
 
Gerald Hegarty  

Senior CIL & Infrastructure Officer 
Planning 
Place, Planning & Regeneration 
Bracknell Forest Council 
  
Tel: 01344 351444 
Email: Gerald.Hegarty@bracknell-forest.gov.uk 
Web: www.bracknell-forest.gov.uk 
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